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Memorandum 
 
DATE: September 24, 2021 
 
TO: Michigan Office of Administrative Hearings and Rules     
 
FROM: Dena Marks, Senior Policy Analyst, Bureau of Professional Licensing  
 
SUBJECT: 2021-030 LR Veterinary Technicians – General Rules 
 
 
The public hearing for this rule set was held on September 23, 2021, at 1:00 p.m.  
There is no transcript of the public hearing as it was videotaped only.  No members of 
the public attended this public hearing. 
 
The Bureau did not receive any comments by mail, email, or in person during the public 
hearing regarding this rule set.  
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